
A Little Wyld

Project Description

We would like to create a space that is safe and inviting for all clients and workers. We 
would like to replace the current front door and windows with impact glass so that when 
a storm comes, the space and content are protected. We will also like to add security 
cameras , alarm and lights to the back that can help keep people safe from harm, and in 
the event of an issue help local authorities catch the perpetrator. 

We would also like to replace the outdated awning above the shop with a fresh, new 
striped one that is more aligned with other parts of the street so that everyone in 
pineapple grove have an even more visually appealing experience. 

The back of the building has a cracked drain pipe/gutter that we would like to replace as 
well as have the back wall batched and repainted as it is currently an eyesore and not 
functioning optimally. 

We would also like to receive the support for the COVID- protection to make sure our 
space is always extra clean and safe for everyone who enters. 

Our shop (especially with upgrades) will be a destination to bring both locals as well as 
tourists and residents of neighboring cities to Pineapple Grove. As a destination retail 
location, we will help keep the money in our town as well as additional sales tax dollars 
because people can shop locally instead of online or elsewhere. 

The windows and doors being replaced will help with theft prevention and storm 
protection and therefore will prevent part of the downtown area from needed to be 
boarded up in the case of bad weather. 

By partnering with other organizations, we will be able to give charitable donations and 
help our local community on a regular bases. 


